


users on the identified roads (or sections of
roads)

managed by the New Zealand Police. The
Council does not hold or have any access
to these records.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact us at
oia@selwyn.govt.nz.

Kind regards,
LGOIMA Team
Selwyn District Council




